
SPIE and OSA student chapters 

Board meeting, 2014-04-04 

Attended: Monirehalsadat Mousavi (Arefeh), Tiphane Lagadec, Jenny Karlsson, Diego Guenot 

 

1. Who wants to go to SPIE optics + photonics in San Diego this summer? Jenny is interested 

and will look into travel grants and deadlines. Arefeh and Tiphane might be interested and 

will think about it. 

 

2. It would be great to get some information material, like flyers, from SPIE and OSA to give to 

students and possibly have a wall or a stand for information. Arefeh will contact SPIE and 

OSA to see if it’s possible to get flyers. 

 

3. Tiphane asked around at Astronomy and there seem to be some interest to offer a lecture, 

tour or possibly an observation night for the chapters. We think that would be very 

interesting and she will continue to look into this. 

 

4. Diego checked for cheap batches online, and it seems like we can order 100 batches for 

around 30 euro. Arefeh will make a design and Diego will order them. 

 

5. It seems to be possible to apply for an activity grant from OSA for a laser dome recruitment 

event. Jenny will plan and apply for money. 

 

6. The all member meeting 

 

Tiphane made a poster suggestion for the event.  

 

We want to have the meeting before easter, but it’s a little bit difficult since a lot of students 

go on easter holiday already in a week. We decided to still try to host the meeting before 

easter, possibly on Wednesday the 16th of April.  

 

The plan is to give a brief presentation of the chapter and upcoming events. Then get to 

know each other a bit in a relaxed and social way.  

 

Tiphane will check with pub Rydberg if it’s possible to do something there, have a beer after 

the meeting or so. As soon as we know how it works out with Rydberg we will meet again to 

decide on the details. 

 

7. Next meeting: Before the all-member meeting (as soon as we know when and where the all-

member meeting will take place) 


